
Spring 2 2025 
 
Dear Badger class families,  
Welcome back to school, I hope you all had a lovely half term. We have an exciting half term as it is the lead up to 
Easter as well as our school play! Please make sure that you have your scripts in every day as we will be rehearsing 
as and when we can.  
Who will be supporting your child/ren in Badger class? 
This half term, Badger class will just be taught and supported by me. On occasion, they will be taught by Mrs. 
Shelton and Miss Orton.  
What will we be learning? 

We will be going swimming on a Monday. Children will need to come in wearing their PE kit and have their 
swimming kit with them (costume/trunks, swimming hat, towel and goggles). We will be having our PE lesson with 
Ryan on a Thursday, so please wear weather appropriate clothing.  
Homework 

Spellings 
Your child will be sent home with spellings from the Y3/4 National Curriculum. These will be printed out and 
given to your child. The spellings we will be focussing on each will be detailed on the print out. Your child will be 
tested on the highlighted spellings at the end of the week.  
Reading 
Please encourage your child to read daily. If they read to themselves, they are more than welcome to write in 
their reading records.  
Maths 
Your child is expected to access TTRS everyday for 3 minutes. This is especially important for Y4 as they have 
their MTC in June. If you need help accessing TTRS, let me know. We check this weekly as a class and also hold 
small tournaments in Badgers!  
Geography 

Please see the print out detailing your geography project for this half term   
 
Thank you very much for the support, 
Miss Cartwright.  

Maths Fractions, mass and capacity 

English Earthquakes (report), The Colour Collector (poem) 

Science The human body, the digestive system 

Geography Volcanoes and earthquakes. 

RE Judaism 

French Time and Activities 

Art/DT Pavilions  


